Bushey Heath Primary School
March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Chickens

| would like to extend a huge ‘Thank You’ to the parents/ carers who kindly cared for the chickens
over the holiday. Your "chicken sitting" services enable the school to continue having animals on
site, ensuring a regular supply of fresh eggs from our healthy, happy hens.

Tesco
We're thrilled to announce the arrival of a wonderful train for the Infant playground and a
woodwork bench for our Early Years children. Thank you, Tesco, for your generous donation.

Design Technology Workshop

The school is embarking on its third technological project - transforming our existing staffroom into
a Design and Technology Workshop. This initiative aligns with our commitment to providing
outstanding and imaginative provisions for our children.

The workshop will be equipped with tools, workbenches, laser cutters, CAD/CAM machines, 3D
printers, sewing machines and more. It will serve as a hub for innovation, empowering children to
explore their design ideas and bring them to life.

We aim to raise most of the funds externally, with The Friends of The School organising fundraising
events, applying for grants, and launching a GoFundMe account. We are also reaching out to local
councillors, politicians and businesses for support.

If you know of any individuals or organisations interested in contributing to this project, please
email me. We are aiming to raise approximately £12,000, so every donation counts.

Previously, we successfully raised funds for a Digital Hub and a Music Studio, you can view the
facilities in use via the following links:



https://x.com/MrHironsBH/status/1762883397565796564?s=20

https://x.com/MrHironsBH/status/1762479591585648815?s=20

https://x.com/E TeamBH/status/1762480836366995465?s=20

https://x.com/DigitalMediaBH/status/1703716035482849703?s=20

https://x.com/MissPodroBH/status/1570394378484715520?s=20

Ofsted

Thank you for your lovely messages and cards regarding the recent Ofsted visit. We are grateful for
the external validation it provided and it is a testament to the incredible school community we
have.

Open Thursday
Finally, please remember that the school is open to you every Thursday after school. This is your
opportunity to visit your child's class and look at their books.

Best wishes

Penny Barefoot
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